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My daughter attends city view charter. They are currently renting space for their 

students from 2 different building.  

Paying for 2 facilities is taking funds that could be used for supplies or other activities 

for the students. 

They are working on getting a permanent location they have finally found one and it 

is half a mile outside of the Hillsboro city limits I feel if the parents are still willing to 

take the time to drive their kids to the new facility they should be allowed half a mile 

outside of the city limits. My daughter loves her school and having all the kids 

together would be great since they have regular meetings with the entire school 

which they have to bus kids to the main campus is taking away from classroom time. 


